
From: Laura Forster   
Sent: 04 November 2020 18:33 
To: Hilary Saunders 
Subject: Re: RE: NYM/2020/0748/CVC 

Good Evening Hiliary, 

Thank you for the information on those lights - i was having trouble finding lights with full specifications but 
these ones look great so i will go with those if they are preferred. 

Regards, 

Laura 

On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, 16:31, Hilary Saunders  wrote: 

Hi Laura, 

Please find attached comments from our Dark Skies Officer - 

The lights in the images provided aren’t full cut off and so should be <500 lumens as well as 3000k or 
less. The lights should also be on timers or sensors. Do we have specifications of lumens and colour 
temperature?  

I’ve attached an example of a full cut off carriage style light and also an example of a zero upward light 
bollard both from ARK Lighting. The carriage style lights have been used at Rawcliffe House Farm. 

I’ve also included a Table of lighting types now being specified by Forest Holidays for their cabins at all 
new sites.  

Hope that helps 

Kind regards 

Hilary 

Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI 

Planning Team Leader  

Development Management 

Tel.no. 01439 772700 




